BRITANNIA SQUARE RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 2021
Highways and Lighting Report 2020-21
In Britannia Square, we have been advised by Cadent that the gas main works which had been planned for February 2021 are not going ahead for at least 12 months.
In Stephenson Terrace, although there is appropriate signage, drivers continue to miss the No Through Road signs on an almost daily basis. Turning cars frequently damage grass verges and shrubs.
On lighting, there have been some delays in getting defective lights repaired around the Square. This can sometimes be caused by parked cars blocking access for cherry pickers. Also, there have been instances of inappropriate orange light bulbs being fitted instead of white ones. 
Useful Links
Should you need them, below are links to Worcestershire County Council’s website for planned roadworks throughout the area and for reporting potholes and streetlight defects.
Roadworks scheduled by the County Council are available at:
http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20602/roadworks
Report a pothole at:

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20449/pothole
Report a defective street light at:

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20007/street_lighting
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